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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the online training course on “Developing Internet 
of Things Ecosystem” for the Asia-Pacific Region to be conducted from 2-13 November 2020.  This course is 
organized jointly by the International Telecommunication Union and IoT Academy of Iran as ITU Centres of 
Excellence in priority area of Internet of Things for Asia-Pacific. The training will be delivered in English 
through the ITU Academy Platform. 
 
This course aims to introduce participants to Internet of Things ecosystem and its key components including 
acquisition (Sensors & Actuators, embedded Systems, Gateways), network (Device Connectivity), IoT platform 
(Analytics, Dashboards & Tools, Services), and business (IoT Applications and Services, IoT Verticals, 
Marketplaces).  The training will take into account policies and regulations related to Internet of Things and 
its security aspects. It will specifically focus on some IoT verticals and cover all elements described above for 
them. 
 
Detailed information on this training course (including registration process) is described in the training outline 
(Annex 1 attached), which can also be downloaded from the ITU Academy Portal at the following link 
https://academy.itu.int/training-courses/full-catalogue/developing-internet-things-ecosystem.  
 
The course is targeted at Organizations, Industries, ICT Experts, Policy makers, Regulators, Service & Solution 
Providers and Academia involved in Internet of Things.  Registration for this training should be made online 
at the aforementioned link no later than 30 October 2020.  
 
Mr. Sean Doral (sean.doral@itu.int) from the ITU and Mr. Naghizadeh (edu@iotaci.com) from the IoT 
Academy are at your full disposal should you require any additional information. 

We look forward to your active participation in this training course. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Atsuko Okuda 
Regional Director 
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